COPY.

15th January, 1915,

ar Mr. Maneor,
Reverting to your 1etter of the 6th December relative

the case of the gteamer *INTERNATIONAL", puilt by the Great

pkes Engineering Workas with a view to classification, ycu will
member that Mr. ¢rosthwaite, the President of the Atlantic
ast Steamship Company, had written to Mr. Pessanc, the Builders'
presentative, on the subject of the spare gear, and that 1t was
derstood gr Pesaano had already addressed 2 letter to this
rice regarding the matter., We have been awaiting this letter,
ut none has yet been received here, and in the meantime the
onsideration of the caseé remains in abeyance.

1 Wwe have now had a capled message of enquiry from

zr.Evan Edwards, the Surveyor at Oleveland, as to when he may
xpect to receive the certificate of classification for the
essel, and I thought it best to cable to you as follows, and

i

mow awalt your further good news;-—
“INTERNATIONAL NO LETTER FROM PESSANO OLEVELAND

"SURVEYOR’ASKING FOR CERTIFICATE PLEASE EXPEDITE MATTER".
With kind regards,
Yours faithfully,

James H. Mancor, Esg.,

NEW YORK, U.S.A.
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